
1

From:
Sent: 27 May 2022 17:37
To: _WEB_Canals Strategy
Subject: Brimscombe to Sapperton Canal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Hi there,  
 
I would like to oppose The brimscombe to sapperton canal restoration. As a chalford resident I see on a 
daily basis the abundance of nature and wildlife along this stretch and feel so thankful that these wild places 
still exist. With the huge decline in biodiversity we need to be not only protecting these areas but aiming for 
net positive. To remove the vegetation and concrete the paths would in my opinion be a crime against this 
earth.  
 
This area has wilded itself over the last 100 years and and has weaved an incredible network of nature that 
would be lost should this project go ahead.  
 
It’s time for the sake of our own future on this earth to start protecting these important areas and not let 
greed and tourism be a reason for their decline. 
 
Yours sincerely  
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